
SEPT 2018 

COUNCIL MEETINGS 

No Council meetings in August due to the summer recess. 
 
I would like to remind you that full reports from past Council and Cabinet Meetings, can be found 
online at: 
 
Babergh: http://baberghmidsuffolk.moderngov.co.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=521&MId=1017    
Mid Suffolk: http://baberghmidsuffolk.moderngov.co.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=522&MId=1029   
 
 
DELPHI SITE 
Babergh District Council has appointed Carter Jonas to conduct an options and appraisal study on 
the future of the former Delphi Industries site in Sudbury. 
 
The study has been commissioned as part of Babergh’s commitments as a member of the South 
Suffolk Taskforce and will consist of a focused month-long options and appraisal study to determine 
the most sustainable future for the 9-hectare site, situated off Newton Road in Sudbury. 
 
 
LAVENHAM CHILDRENS BOOK FESTIVAL 
This year’s Children’s book festival will be held in Lavenham Saturday 20th October – Sunday 21st 
October 2018 
 
 
DOG FOULING 
There has been an increase in the amount of un-cleared dog fouling visible in the village. Please can I 
ask that you help keep Lavenham safe and tidy and clear up your pets mess. 
 
 
LAVENHAM TIC 
Work amongst Babergh and Parish council continues in the solution for keeping the Tourist 
Information Centre in Lavenham open. 
 
Surveys and costings have been completed and now the Parish council are working hard at sourcing 
funding to complete the purchase of the building. 
 
 
WATER STREET WEIGHT RESTRICTION 
You will have seen in the press that the date provided by Suffolk Highways for the start of the 
temporary weight restriction has passed, with no action. We will continue to work with the County 
Council to try and get this solution started to help alleviate the HGV’s in the village. 
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